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Date: July 30, 1867
Description: Joshua Chamberlain wrote to George F. Shepley of Portland to 
recommend B.B. Eaton, a Bowdoin College graduate who sought to study 
law with Shepley.

 State of  Maine
       [Seal]
Executive  Department
  Augusta July 30 1867
My Dear Genl
    I beg to introduce to
your favorable regard
Mr B. B. Eaton a member
of the present graduating
class at Bowdoin College .
    I formed a most agree-
able acquaintance with
him during my connection
with the college, and believe
him to be entirely worthy of your
confidence and association
He wishes to study with you
or to follow your suggestions
as to a professional course.
    I shall be glad if you can



receive him or set him
on the right course.
Very truly yours
                    J.L. Chamberlain

Genl Geo F. Shepley
            Portland


